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Chairman Ryan, Ranking Member Herrera Beutler, and Members of the Subcommittee: 
 
On behalf of the American Association of Law Libraries (AALL), an organization 
representing 4,000 law librarians and legal information professionals, I thank you for 
the opportunity to submit written testimony in support of the Fiscal Year (FY) 2022 
budget requests of the U.S. Government Publishing Office (GPO) and the Library of 
Congress. The GPO, the Library of Congress, and the Law Library of Congress provide 
free access to current and historical legal information that benefits law libraries and the 
public.  pddnn
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